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Following are highlights for the month of December 2015 

 

 Along with the Superintendent of Special Services, met with an organization 

regarding a “Behaviour Management System” initiative 

 Attended the Board-wide Memorial Mass for deceased members of our 

TCDSB community  

 Senior Staff met with Ministry staff regarding the “Board Improvement 

Planning and Student Achievement”  

 Met with a supplier to the Ministry of the Environment concerning providing 

information to our students regarding the environment 

 Taped an introduction to a Special Services Department webinar regarding 

the process for reporting suspected child abuse cases 

 Delivered opening remarks at the Student Mental Health Symposium which 

was held at Hart House (U of T) 

 Had the pleasure of welcoming everyone at the Equity and Inclusive 

Education Presentation with Dr. Karen Mock at the CEC 

 Met with the Members of our Ukrainian community requesting the creation 

of a Ukrainian Advisory Committee 

 Meeting with the President of OAPCE Toronto  

 Attended a Christmas Mass with our SEAC members 

 Was invited to bring welcoming remarks at the Secondary School Vice-

Principals Luncheon Meeting  

 Celebrated along with the St. Augustine School community the 

announcement of funding for new addition to the school 

 Held a meeting with the Ministry of Education regarding Special Education 

delivery models 

 Attended an Advent/Christmas Mass with our York University Faculty of 

Education students at the CEC and had the pleasure of presenting the Peter 

Balciunas Scholarship to the award recipient following the Mass 



 Participated in a meeting of the York University Teacher Education 

Advisory Committee at the Schulich School of Business 

 Along with the Associate Director of Planning and Facilities attended a 

meeting with the Assistant Deputy Minister regarding TCDSB property 

issues 

 Attended the Francis Libermann Secondary School community Advent Mass 

at Prince of Peace Church 

 As a member of the Board of Directors for The Learning Partnership, 

attended the annual general meeting held at the Deloitte headquarters 

 Meeting with the Chair of CPIC 


